
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 10 April 2019 6:00 PM 
To: John Damm Sørensen  
Cc: gvamis (um.dk)  Fiona Marshall  
Subject: ACCC/C/2019/162 (Denmark) - Acknowledgment of receipt of email 
 
Dear Mr. Sørensen, 
 
This message is to acknowledge the safe receipt of your email of 8 April 2019. 
 
Please note that the Committee will only consider allegations within the scope of your communication of 
14 March 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat. 
 
Kind regards, 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
 

 
 
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 

  
 

  
  

  

  
  

 
 




